
Notice of Public Hearing 
Town of Charlemont Board of Health 

 
 
Pursuant to 105 CMR 665.045, a public hearing will be held at 10 AM on January 22, 2024, to 
determine whether Cold River’s tobacco license should be suspended between 1 and 10 days, 
inclusive, or not at all.  
 
The meeting will be held only on Zoom. The sign in information is: 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8974777682. Meeting ID: 897 477 7682. 
The call-in number is 1-646-558-8656 followed by 8974777682# 
 
 
       Posted by: 


